

VISVA-BHARATI SANTINIKETAN

NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that as per the initiative of the GOI, payment for Accommodation charges at the University Guest houses will be accepted **PREFERABLY BY DEBIT CARD / CREDIT CARD / DEMAND DRAFT**.

We request everybody to kindly please try **NOT TO PAY ANY CASH** to the Guest house Employees / Workers for settlement of any Accommodation charges except for dormitory accommodation.

This comes into force with immediate effect.

Memo No. VB/GH/03/35/2017-18

Dated: 20.07.2017

Assistant Registrar & In charge, Guest houses

Copy forwarded for information to:

- 1. All Directors, Adhyakshas of Bhavanas/Vibhagas & Heads of the Departments
- 2. Finance Officer
- 3. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section Officers
- 4. Internal Audit Officer
- 5. C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor
- 6. Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor
- 7. P.A. to the Registrar
- & University Website-With a request to upload it in the University Website